
NOTICE 
 
 

EFFECTIVE APRIL 1, 2025, the Workers’ 
Disability Compensation Agency’s Board of 
Magistrates Pontiac hearing office will relocate to 
the Cadillac Place location in Detroit (3026 W. 
Grand Blvd., Suite 3-700, Detroit, MI 48202).   
 

ALL Pontiac hearings will be conducted in the 
Detroit location until further notice. 
 
Demolition of the current parking structure in 
Pontiac will start in early April 2025.   
 
 


